
Marsha de Cordova MP for 

Battersea, Balhma and 

Wandsworth has given 

awards to the local              

Community Champions at 

the Jubilee Room at the 

Houses of  Parliament this 

month.  

One of the chosen Commu-

nity Champions is WoW 

Mum Senia Dedic BEM for 

the Community Engagement 

Initiative.   

This award has been given to 

11 organisations in Battersea 

to show the recognition by 

our MP of the close network 

between the citizens and of 

the achievements made to 

make our community a better 

place to live in. 

 
Photo: Senia Dedic BEM and MP Marsha de Cordova 

WoW Mums have been invited 

to the Thinking Partners Forum 

meeting, organised by SW   

London NHS, to receive the 

grant reports from local      

community organisations who 

delivered projects funded by 

NHS. 

We heard from Vanessa Bobb 

fromA2nd Voice, Liz Sayce from 

The Furzedown Project and 

from  Miranda Taggart on behalf 

of MindWorks UK and others. 
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WoW Parent  

Forum is   

on every first 

Monday of the 

month from                           

12 -1pm  

 

WoW Enterprise   

Club Zoom        

networking every     

Wednesday  from          

10am—11am  

 

WoW weekly                 

Inter-Generational 

food deliveries    

 

WoW Karate 

Every Saturday 

term time  from 

10am-12 



nity, businesses and Council’s 

Art department will work hard 

to achieve the coveted title 

Borough of Culture 2025.    
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WoW Mums are very happy 

to have been invited by 

Wandsworth Council to the  

launch our London Borough 

of Culture bid  for 2025.  

Wandsworth has a lot to  

offer and our local commu-

As a part of Black History Month, Wandsworth   

Council has organised an exhibition of vibrant       

portraits acknowledging some of the remarkable        

African-Caribbean women in the borough, who 

are making a difference in business, community 

and sports, Celebrating Wandsworth black 

heroines     recognises 16 of these inspiring 

women, who shared nuggets of their lives,    

heritage, inspiration and joy, together with their 

photographs. 

It is an ongoing exhibition in Wandsworth Town 

Hall’s Marble Hall.  
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WoW Tea Party 

    Black Heroines 

WoW Mums have organised a lunch with physical activity 

before eating for the residents of Holmleigh Court in    

Basttersea. We have played sitting down volley ball game 

with a  balloon, which has been very enjoyable and fun for 

all. Thank you to our funders A&P Foundation and the 

Brighter Living in Wandsworth and especially our volun-

teer driver Jow Wiczorek.  

Next hot lunch event is on 1st December at 1pm, followed 

by Christmas Party on 14th December at 3pm. 


